
 

WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
March 19, 2014 

 
The meeting was called to order by Sue Barnes, Chairman at 4:14 pm.  Also present were, Marty Bender, Treasurer and Nancy 

Picthall-French, Secretary.  Cathryn Clark-Dawe was absent 
 
The Secretary’s report was accepted without changes. 
 
The Treasurer’s reports for February and March were accepted without changes 

 H.W. Wilson is now Grey House. 
 Cathryn is still experiencing problems getting monthly statements from Baker and Taylor. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 The library flyer was distributed at the town meeting.  Extra flyers will be given to the elementary school to be sent 
home with the students. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 The auditor’s report was read, signed, and copied.  Marty will mail it to the firm. 
 At the next meeting, the trustees will begin checking the bylaws. 

The meeting ended at 5:19 pm. 
 
The next meeting of the Trustees of the Webster Free Public Library will be on April 23, 2014 at 4 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Nancy Picthall-French, Secretary 

 

 


